
 

 
 
COUNCIL CABINET 
21 February 2006 
 
Report of the Scrutiny Management Commission 

 

Capital Budget 2006/07 to 2008/09: Response of the Scrutiny 
Management Commission 
 
RECOMMENDATION 

 
1.       That Council Cabinet notes the response of the Scrutiny Management 

Commission to the Capital Budget 2006/07 to 2008/09. 
 
SUPPORTING INFORMATION 

 
Background 
 
2.1     The Capital Budget 2006/07-2008/09 was considered by the Scrutiny 

Management Commission (SMC) at its meeting on 24 January 2006. 
 
Issue(s) 
 
2.2      SMC identified no issues with the Capital Budget. 
 
Recommendations of the Commission 
 
2.4     The SMC offered no specific recommendations on the content of the 

Capital Budget. 
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Appendix 1 – Implications  



Appendix 1 
 
IMPLICATIONS 

 
Financial 
 
1. None arising from this report. 
 
Legal 
 
2. None arising from this report. 
 
Personnel 
 
3. None arising from this report.  
 
Equalities impact 
 
4. The Capital Budget will have implications for all Derby People. 
 
Corporate Objectives, Values and Priorities 
 
5. This report has the potential to link with all of the Council’s Corporate 

Objectives Values and priorities. 
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